
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lowestoft Harbour – Survey Activity Lake Lothing 

 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that survey operations are scheduled to 

be undertaken in Lake Lothing, Lowestoft Inner Harbour area, between  

approx. 1300hrs and 1900hrs on Monday 22/03/21. The Survey will be 

undertaken by small RiB ‘Norfolk Marine 1’, and will be focussed on an area 

South side of the Loch just off Riverside Quay as indicated below:  

 

The vessels will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch 14.  Vessels are 

requested to give the survey vessel a wide berth, and pass at slow speed to 

minimise vessel wash. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, or Tel. 01502 572286, if 

further information is required.  

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

22 March 2021 
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